
ParentMail Email regarding Colour Run 2023  

Confirmation of Day/Year Group 

Sent 16 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Further to the letter from Mr Ribbans yesterday regarding the upcoming National Schools Sports 
Week, there was a discrepancy around the days and Year Groups for the Colour Run event. 
 
Please note, the correct information for Colour Run is as follows: 
 
Tuesday 20th - Year 11 
Wednesday 21st - Year 8 
Thursday 22nd - Year 10 
Friday 23rd - Year 9 
 
Mr Ribbans' letter has been amended and re-attached. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any confusion caused. 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 

 


